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November 16, 2011 

Jimmy Brothers, Chairman 
2012 Nominating Committee 

PO Box 18066 
Golden CO 80402 

c/o Dominic Sims, Chief Operating Officer 
International Code Council 
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, AL 35213 

Subject: Greg Wheeler for the ICC Board of Directors 

Dear Chairman Brothers and Committee Members 

INTERNATIONAL 
CODE COUNCil:' 
CHAPTER 

The Colorado Association of Permit Technicians is unanimous in our 
support of Greg Wheeler for a position on the Board of Directors of the 
International Code Council. 

Greg understands all building department personnel are essential in 
safeguarding and serving the public. Recently Greg has participated in 
discussions to create a training program in Colorado to enhance the 
permit techs involvement as part of our states 'after the disaster' 
network. 

He recognizes governmental regulators are one piece of the building 
safety team - design professionals, contractors, product manufacturers, 
building owners and more also play an important role in obtaining a safe 
and sustainable built environment. 

As a member ofthe Board of Directors, we believe Greg will excel in 
helping to guide the business of the International Code Council while 
remaining focused on how to best serve all the members of the building 
safety team. 
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